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May 6, 2019

Clint Beck

Pete Lien & Sons, Inc.

P.O. Box 440

Rapid City, SD 57709

Re: Roberts Quarry, Permit No. M-1977-301, Financial Warranty Reduction Approval,
Revision No. SR-2

Dear Mr. Beck,

On April 4, 2019 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the surety reduction request
application (SR02). The Division has reduced the required warranty to $252,213.00, this is a reduction of
$56,287.00 from the currently held surety amount of $308,500.00.

Please provide a rider to the current Financial Warranty, or submit a new Financial Warranty reflecting
this reduction. If you wish to submit a different type of Financial Warranty, please contact our office for
the applicable form.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

QMZ ok

Jared L. Ebert
Environmental Protection Specialist 11

cc: Barbara J. Coria,
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
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